OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

Richmond-Burton Community High School

DISTRICT NO. 157



4213 US HIGHWAY 12, RICHMOND, IL 60071 - PHONE: 815-678-4242 - FAX: 815-675-0413 - WEB: www.rbchs.com

Dr. Tom Lind Superintendent Patrick Enright Principal Belinda Veillon Curriculum Director

03/12/2020

SUBJECT: Change for after school events and activities

Dear Parent or Guardian:

The McHenry County Department of Health issued guidance last night (3/11) regarding large group gatherings. The CDC has also issued guidance on this topic. Based on this recommendation, District 2 and District 157 will follow these health agencies' guidelines and will postpone, until further notice, large group activities and events (starting today, 3/12) that involve the general public and spectators. School clubs and activities involving students and staff will still be held, but large-scale events involving the general public and spectators, including but not limited to band, choral concerts, and sporting events, will be postponed. A modified schedule is being developed for the musical this weekend. This modification will include limiting tickets and only allowing immediate family members of student participants to be eligible for those tickets. More information will follow this afternoon. Our hope is to reschedule most of these events before the end of the school year. If you have any questions please call the school in which your child attends for more information.

Sincerely.

Dr. Tom Lind Superintendent